
Farrell  Fritz  Promotes  Two
Attorneys to Counsel
Farrell Fritz is pleased to announce the promotions of Philip
A. Butler and Peter J. Sluka to counsel effective January 1,
2022.

Philip A. Butler, a Merrick, NY, resident, is a land use &
municipal attorney in the firm’s Hauppauge office. He received
his J.D. from St. John’s University School of Law and his B.A.
from Hofstra University.

Peter  J.  Sluka,  a  Rockville  Centre,  NY,  resident,  is  a
commercial litigation attorney in the firm’s New York City
office. He received his J.D., magna cum laude, from St. John’s
University School of Law and his B.S. from Fordham University.
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